Nicola Guthrie

To:

Steve Kemp

Subject:

Inspection of Crematorium on 12 October 2016

Dear Steve

Following on from the inspection on 12th October 2016 I can confirm that I am satisfied that the permit is being complied with.

I did however note that the coffin entering the cremator at the time of visit did have a number of items on top which I understand had been approved for cremation. It may be advisable if not already done it may be advisable to note what these are and any checks that are undertaken to ensure they are suitable to enter the cremator. For example the rose on top of the coffin at the time of inspection was wrapped in plastic it would be necessary if requested to show that the plastic was not chlorinated and ideally that the rose was removed from its plastic wrapping before entry of the coffin.

I am happy to discuss this further.

Regards

David

David Rowe Senior Environmental Protection Officer 01473 433016 david.rowe@ipswich.gov.uk

www.ipswich.gov.uk www.facebook.com/lpswichGov twitter.com/lpswichGov

Visit Ipswich Museum and Christchurch Mansion www.ipswich.gov.uk/museums